
To All LTLA Members,

Our Alliance is making a difference and NextEra and our communities are taking notice.

● The leaders of our group have presented at five community meetings and will be speaking again
on June 11 at Heritage High School at 7:00 pm in a joint East – West Loudoun Power Issues
meeting.

● We engaged members of the Loudoun Board of Supervisors and received their support when they
unanimously voted to pass the Resolution to ask that any new power lines be placed in existing
rights of way.

● We distributed over 700 signs, got 43 organizations and 2200 individuals to sign the Declaration
and original petition, and sent volunteers to spread the word and collect more signatures at
farmer’s markets and festivals.

● We have 157 followers of our Loudoun Transmission Lines Alliance Facebook page and many
more visitors.

● We send out weekly updates to LTLA members and our mailing lists and make regular social
media posts.

● We have had great coverage from our local news outlets, including the Loudoun Times Mirror,
Loudoun Now, and the Blue Ridge Leader and had one article in the Washington Post.

● We continue to engage our elected officials, the press, PJM, and NextEra.

Now we need your help. As we get closer to the publishing of the route study and formal application from
NextEra, we need to hire an experienced field operations organizer and an intern for the summer months
to help us develop and execute a strategy for ensuring that our message is heard by all.

To do this will require funding and we will need your organizations’ help to make these positions
possible. To date, our fundraising efforts have been slow and what has been received has been spent.

Please reach out to your members and friends and ask them to donate to support the LTLA effort to get
experienced help on the ground as quickly as possible.

As the current funding agent, the Waterford Foundation has created an updated donations link for the
Loudoun Transmission Line Alliance, available on the Alliance website when you hit donate, and below.
The Foundation also accepts checks in the mail to PO Box 142, Waterford VA 20197, or dropped off at
our office. We also need volunteers, so if you have people who cannot support us financially, ask them to
share their time and talents with us.

Thank you for your support,

Loudoun Transmission Line Alliance Leadership

Donation Link: https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/qv0yzL_mMDRemLqUtVjVJA

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/qv0yzL_mMDRemLqUtVjVJA

